
November
NEWSLETTER

A Note From The Teacher

Reminders

What We Are Learning

Upcoming Events To Remember

NEWSLETTER
Reading & Writing– We have finished phase 1 of Jolly Phonics! 

Now we will continue working on SATIPN review and reading 

words that use those sounds like sat, pin, ant, and so on. We 

will also be continuing to work on our name recognition through 

play and exploration. We would love it if you could work on letter 

sounds and practice our jolly phonics songs at home. Even 

practice with pointing out things that start with our 6 learnt 

sounds is great!

Math – We are finishing up our colour days with grey day and 

will be doing some more colourful and rainbow colour work in the 

upcoming days. Towards the end of the month, we will 

transition into working with shapes!

Science – We have been busy in science learning about all things 

Fall and how outside changes when the seasons do – with the 

help of Our Tree! We have also planted our first plant, 

LETTUCE! We are already seeing some growth as we learn how 

to take care of it. We will continue to plant more things as the 

days goes by and learn more about plants - like how they grow 

or what parts they have. AND we have been exploring our 5 

senses and how we use them!

Social & Health – We have been learning about safety, rules, 

and Red vs Green choices. As we continue to learn about making 

green choices, we will also start to learn about who we are, our 

feelings, and self regulation!

Hi All! We have been super busy in Pre-K 

and K learning so many different things 

through play and exploration. I am happy 

to tell you that by the middle of the 

month I will be teaching full time, still 

under the guidance of Miss O. It has been 

such a fun month full of learning for both 

myself and them and I am excited to 

continue our journey together! 

Miss Uliski 

* Please remember to send agendas everyday! 

We often have important notes, crafts, or 

other things to send home, and their agendas 

help make sure everything gets to you safely!

* Library is on Day 3, please remember to  

send your books back. If your child does not 

bring their books back, they will not be able to 

pick new ones!

* It is ZIPPER season! Please try to practice 

zipper skills at home with your child! We would 

also appreciate it if you could label winter 

gear – mitts, toques, jackets, etc. Thank you!

No School – Nov. 7th, 8th, and 11th – Please see calendar for other information.

Remembrance Day Service is on Nov. 12th at 1pm and you are welcome to attend!

Picture Retake Day is Nov. 15th for those who missed or want a re-do!

Report Cards will be sent home on Nov. 25th  

Parent/Teacher Interviews are Nov. 28th from 3:30 – 7:30pm 

*There will be a link coming soon to book an interview time. If you don’t book, They 

will be scheduled for you! First report card/interview is EYE results for Kindergarten 

and a conference for Pre-K!

Miss O & Miss Uliski’s


	Slide 7

